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	Host region for the FJMC 2013 International Convention



	FJMC Sefer Haftorah in New England



	March 21, 2012 



	This message has been sent from the New England Region's (NER) Federation of Jewish Men's Club's (FJMC) Constant Contact System. You are receiving this message because you are on the NER FJMC Club Leaders list, or on the Regional Board list.



	



	Dear Steven,
  
The FJMC Sefer Haftorah is once again coming to New England!  Our region will have it June 20 to July 30, encompassing six Shabbatot.
 
If you don't know what the FJMC Sefer Haftorah is, you can read about it here. 
 
To request it for your club for a week, please let me (Ken Turkewitz) know by this Sunday evening.  Preference will be given to clubs that have not had it recently, but even if it's been to your synagogue, please feel free to put in a request.  (We tend to get repeat appearances at synagogues because not enough clubs put in the request.)
 
There's not much advance notice on this, so please act quickly! 
 



	Ken Turkewitz
Executive VP, NER FJMC 
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